

The Mullawn, Tullow, Co. Carlow T: 059 9151473 F: 059 9151472

E: info@tullowcs.ie
W: tullowcommunityschool.ie

11th August, 2020.

Dear Parent's/Guardian's,

An information meeting will be held in the school on Tuesday 18th August, 2020 for parents/guardians of incoming 1st year students.

The meeting will be held in 3 sessions as only 50 people can be accommodated at each session (1 parent per family).

Session 1 at 11.00 a.m

Session 2 at 2.30 p.m

Session 3 at 7.00 p.m

Please telephone 059 9151473 or email info@tullowcs.ie to book a session.

Yours sincerely,

Paul Thornton, Principal.